
Prominent  local  Catholics
demand  reforms  to  Buffalo
Diocese
Bill In The News (Buffalo News):

Several prominent Catholics angry about the Buffalo Diocese’s
ongoing clergy sex abuse scandal announced Thursday they have
started  an  effort  to  reform  the  diocese’s  governance
structure  and  restore  trust  with  the  area’s  600,000
Catholics.

Also Thursday, the Catholic League for Religious and Civil
Rights, an advocacy group based in New York City, issued a
statement critical of the “60 Minutes” report, as well as
Malone  and  Siobhan  O’Connor,  the  bishop’s  former
administrative assistant who leaked to the media internal
church documents about clergy sex abuse. READ MORE HERE
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